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The Anamosa Community School District is looking for a turnkey sound system for the new competition 
gym.  Proposals should include diagnostics of the space as a basis for the equipment.  RFPs will be 
accepted through 1:00 p.m. on Monday, May 5, 2025.  RFP proposals can be delivered to the District 
Office at: 

 
200 S. Garnavillo St. 
Anamosa, Iowa  52205 

 
The Anamosa Community School District reserves the right to reject any and all proposals.  
 
 
Detailed information to be included in the proposal includes: 
 
System must be engineered and designed to provide very high quality audio for all functions within the 
gym space. Documentation of the diagnostics of the space in conjunction with the engineering and 
design of the system must be included in the proposal.  This system must provide coverage to all areas 
in the space, floor and all bleacher seating. We are also asking for an option to offer a loudspeaker 
system for the upper track area which can be selected if the District should choose to do so. Audio 
control should be provided by a locking wall touch screen or from a tablet application which will allow 
wireless control. Music or audio track playback should be provided wirelessly through a Bluetooth 
connection. Microphone audio should be provided by wireless units with a belt pack headset, a 
handheld mic and a miniature gooseneck podium mic for graduation. Additional microphones as 
needed can be easily added to the system. Once system is installed, the installer will properly calibrate 
the systems and then provide a full operational training.  
 
 
 
 
 

Anamosa Community Schools                                         
It is the policy of the Anamosa Community School District not to discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, religion, creed, age (for employment), marital status (for 
programs), sexual orientation, gender identity and socioeconomic status (for programs) in its educational programs and its employment practices.  There is a grievance procedure for processing 

complaints of discrimination.  If you have questions or a grievance related to this policy, please contact Superintendent Darren Hanna, 200 S. Garnavillo Street, Anamosa, IA  52205, 
319-462-4321, dhanna@anamosa.k12.ia.us 

 
 

mailto:dhanna@anamosa.k12.ia.us

